
CITY OF LEXINGTON
WORKSHOP MINUTES
Thursday, December 21, 2017 
Immediately following Council meeting
City Hall
                 			


1.  Call to Order:	Mayor Kurth

2.  Roll Call:		DeVries – Hughes – Harris – Murphy

Mayor Kurth called to order the workshop for December 21, 2017 at 8:01 p.m.  Councilmember’s present: Devries, Harris, Hughes, and  Murphy.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, City Administrator;  Steve Winter, City Engineer  


3.  Discussion Items:


A. Discuss North Metro Mayor’s Association participation

Mayor Kurth discussed his desire to leave the North Metro Mayor’s Association.  He stated he doesn’t feel that the $2,500 annual fee is worth the amount that we get out of the organization.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Petracek explained that NMMA is an organization that lobbies State and Federal Legislator’s on behalf of the North Metro Suburbs and the City of Lexington, if necessary.  He added that Ewald Consultants are hired by NMMA to lobby on our behalf.  Discussion ensued.  

The consensus of the Council was to pull-out of the NMMA.  Petracek stated he would have an item on the next agenda to withdraw from NMMA.   

4.  Staff Input

No staff input

5.  Council Input

No Council Input

6.  Adjourn

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m.

